
Grade 6 Newsletter - January
January Memory Work - 
Throughline of the Month - Image Reflecting

Eager To Do What is Good - Grade 6 Storyline 
The Vandenpolia Council worked with the rest of class to create some wonderful cards 
for our custodians, teachers, and administrative team before leaving for break. What a 
wonderful way to show God’s love through thankfulness

Curriculum of the Month 
Bible - The Patriarchs
Math - Variables & Equations and Data Analysis
LA Writing - Articles
LA Reading - Novel Study - The Landry News
Science - Evidence and Investigation
Social - Ancient Athenian Democracy
Health - Emotional and Physical Health
French -  Our Neighbourhood

Important Dates 

Jan. 15 - No School
Jan. 22 - Pajama Day
Jan. 29 - No School

Contact Information 

Email me at
ronald.vandenpol@fmpsd.ab.ca

Text me using the Remind App
Remind Code - @grade6mrv

Mr. Vanden Pol’s Notes 
If your child is out for a length of time due to Covid-19 and you 
would like work sent home, please send me an e-mail. I will send 
home passwords to websites for kids to work on as well as copies 
of their work for other subjects. If I don’t see an e-mail I’ll assume 
they are too sick to work or it isn’t needed.
Also, remember you shouldn’t be dropping off lunches at the 
office. If your kid forgets, we have food at school to give them.
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